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URGENT NOTE FROM SCHOOL 
6/2/2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Please be advised that during yesterday’s summer school on-site COVID-19 testing, 
we had two students and two employees test positive. School administration was made 
aware of the test results today. We also received a letter from the Director of Tribal 
Health Department this afternoon in regards to the positive test result. Due to this 
outbreak at our campus, School will be closed until June 8th, 2022.  
 
The Tribal Health Department scheduled COVID-19 testing, onsite for our enrolled 
summer session students and staff, Monday, June 6 from 8am to 11am in the 
gym.  Negative results must be confirmed before students or staff may return to 
campus on Wednesday, June 8th.  During this school closure, meals will not be served. 
 
School administration will let you know if anything changes.  We appreciate your 
understanding in this matter.  The safety of students and staff is our upmost concern.  
Please check the school’s website and/or School’s Facebook for updates.  Should you 
have any question, please call 520.215.5859. 
 
Thank you, 
BWCS Administration 


